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5 July 2023 
 
Dear  
 
Re: Year 6 SEND Coffee Morning - Wednesday 12th July 2023 at 9.15am  
 
We know that transitioning from primary to secondary school is a worrying time for children but 
this can be even more challenging if there are additional needs.   
 
We would like to invite you and your child to meet with the SENCO and SEND team for a short 
presentation and opportunity to ask any questions.   
 
Please confirm your attendance by calling reception on 024 7633 2382 or by completing the forms 
link below:  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/zCcN6xV3aF 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to Cardinal Newman School.  
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Mrs H Ruddy           Miss E O’Connor 
SENCO                       Headteacher 
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